
“iAM Smart” temporary service
suspensions during system upgrade

     â€‹The Office of the Government Chief Information Officer announced
today (May 25) that due to system upgrades, "iAM Smart" services will be
temporarily suspended on May 29 and June 5 (both are Sundays). The
suspensions will start at 1am and services are expected to resume in the
morning of the same day upon the completion of the upgrade on both occasions.
Please visit the "iAM Smart" website (www.iamsmart.gov.hk) for the latest
service arrangements. 

     During the service suspensions, users may use other methods to access
government online services. 
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